## SOPHIA UNIVERSITY

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF GLOBAL ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES 7-1, KIOI-CHO, CHIYODA-KU, TOKYO 102-8554, JAPAN TEL. 81-3-3238-4176 FAX. 81-3-3238-4439



## 上 智 大 学

大学院地球環境学研究科

〒102-8554 東京都干代田区紀尾井町7-1 TEL. 03-3238-4176 FAX. 03-3238-4439

2018/05/30

Thanks Letter

To Dr. J.G. Ray School of Biosciences Mahatma Gandhi University

Dear Prof. Ray

On behalf of Research Institute for Studies of the Global Environment, Sophia University, I would like to express my gratitude to you for coming a long way to deliver two lectures, one for students and another for professionals, on water environment in Kerala. The lectures were so educative and so inspiring. We learned not just the characteristics of water environment, but also the ecological ways of thinking you explained. Your visit to Sophia University serves as a turning point for more academic exchange between Sophia and your university. Based on your lecture contents, we plan to visit Kerala this summer to have concrete academic exchange with researchers in Kerala via workshops and joint field survey.

It will be deeply appreciated if you could kindly make arrangement for our activities in Kerala.

Sincerely Yours

Guangwei Huang

PhD, Professor

Graduate School of Global Environmental Studies,

Huang Guenn

Director, Institute for Studies of the Global Environment,

Sophia University

Tel: 81-3-3238-4667

E-mail: huang@genv.sophia.ac.jp